
 

Prairie Avenue Construction Information 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation in coordination with the City of Beloit is 

planning to begin construction on Prairie Avenue, from Cranston Road to Huebbe 

Parkway, on Monday, May 20th (weather dependent). The prime contractor awarded 

the project is Rock Road Companies, a local construction company from the area. Work 

on Prairie Avenue will include excavation, concrete pavement, asphalt pavement, curb 

and gutter, sidewalk, pavement marking, traffic signals and street lighting, and storm 

sewer. 

 


